11/7/24
Good morning Broad Street families,
The following is a message from our PTO:
📣Calling all Bulldogs!📣 Brand new school Spirit Wear is HERE!! We’ve partnered with another awesome local business, TummyTee LLC, to feature 3 brand new designs to help you show off your Greenwich Twp Bulldog pride! 🐾
⭐️ Orders can be placed now until Nov 30th
📦 Delivery through the school and shipping available! 
🔤 Personalization available on embroidered items
💲Proceeds benefit the Gibbstown PTO
✨Something for everyone- Youth & Adult sizes, plus a few toddler options! 
🎁 Make great holiday gifts! Orders will be received by Christmas (mid December)

Order here: https://tummyteestore.com/gibbstown_pto/shop/home 
The PTO has partnered with the LOCAL Bar& Kitchen to do a dine& donate on Teacher Conference days later this month! Stop in before or after your conference, have a delicious meal and tell them you’re there on behalf of the PTO so a portion of your check will be donated ❤️ 
🍔Mon 11/25 from 6-9pm
🌯Tues 11/26 from 1-4p

Our next monthly NMS planning meeting will be help next Wednesday, Nov 13th!

Our next monthly general membership meeting will be help on Wednesday, Nov 20th!


--
Gibbstown PTO
Connect with Us HERE
Become a Member! 
Support us with a Donation

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!



